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I have always supported every Parks bond measure but I did so only because of the dedicated nature
of the funds. The parks are desperately needed by families particularly in the “close in” areas. If this
is allowed it should be limited to wealthier neighborhood parks as folks in these areas have more
options for outdoor activities. I’ll never supporT Parks funding again if you limit use of the parks.
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